
You’re invited to an open house meeting about the proposed reconstruction of  the first 9 miles of  

the Dalton Highway, including a re-route of  the first 6.5 miles. The meeting will preview the     

proposed concept and ADOT&PF staff  will be on hand to take comments and answer questions. 

A brief presentation will begin at 5:30pm. 

More project information is available online at: 

dot.alaska.gov/nreg/dalton 

 

For additional information please contact: 

Sarah Schacher, P.E., Engineering Manager 

2301 Peger Road 

Fairbanks, AK 99709 

Phone (907) 451-5361 

Fax (907) 451-5126 

Email: sarah.schacher@alaska.gov 

Please submit your comments by : 

June 21, 2015 
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